{g KYOCERd FCC ID: OVFKWC-KPC650

December 20, 2004

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Re: Notification of Corrections Necessary to the OVFKWC-KPC650 FCC Grant.
To Whom It May Concern:

Kyocera Wireless Corporation (KWC) herein submits the notification of corrections necessary for the OVFKWC-KPC650 FCC
Grant.

Applicant: Kyocera Wireless Corporation
10300 Campus Point Drive
San Diego, CA 92121-1522

Manufacture: Kyocera Wireless Corporation
10300 Campus Point Drive
San Diego, CA 92121

During recent testing at Nemko USA, Inc. for radiated power and radiated emissions, it was discovered that there was an error
in the calibration factors that were used in the test report that was used for the FCC grant issued on 09/29/2004; FCC ID:
OVFKWC-KPC650. The incorrect calibration factors were used for the PCS substitution method measurements. This was
due to the test lab operator's error in manually entering the values from the incorrect calibration data look-up table. The result
of the error was that the maximum radiated power stated in the FCC grant was overstated.

The revised reports, with the appropriate corrections made, have been submitted for review (see attached). The data in the
revised reports shall be used to make the necessary corrections on the OVFKWC-KPC650 FCC grant.

The attached test reports are to receive the same short-term confidentiality that is being used on the files of the original FCC
submittal.

Exhibit Affected Description of Change

- The Maximum Output (W) has been changed from 0.691 to 0.262
Exhibit 10 OVFKWC-KPCES0 Part 22_24 Report Rev 1.pdf for PCS Power in Section 1 General Information table.

The values on page 6 in the PCS Signal Substitution have been
Exhibit 10 OVFKWC-KPC650 Radiated Emissions Report Rev 1.pdf |changed in the Cable Losses (dB) and calculated Total (EIRP) dBm
columns.

Please note that none of the OVFKWC-KPC650 devices are currently being marketed and sold to the public with the
overstated radiated output power listed on the current FCC grant.

Please contact me at Tel: (858) 882-1552 or Email: mailto:pbowen@kyocera-wireless.com if there are any questions or if any
additional information is needed.

Kyocera Wireless Corporation

62t (Bonran

Patrick Bowen
Staff Engineer
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